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Environmental assessment being conducted on Mountainview Road

The Town of Caledon hasinitiated a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) for Mountainview Road between Olde
Base Line Road and Granite Stones Road.

The purpose is to address devel opment needs and ensure satisfactory level of service and safe driving conditions within the study
area.

Public Information Centres (PICs) will be held to discuss issues related to the project, including alternative solutions, evaluation
criteria, environmental impacts and mitigation measures. PIC dates and details will be advertised as the study progresses.

Once the study is complete, an Environmental Study Report (ESR) will be prepared and available for public review and comment. A
Notice of Completion will be issued at that stage.

A key component of the study will involve consultation with interested stakeholders, the public and regulatory agencies. Residents
are encouraged to provide comments to be incorporated into the project planning.

Contact either Transportation Planning Technologist Arash Olia at the Town at 905-584-2272, ext. 4073 (arash.olia@Caledon.ca) or
Senior Transportation Engineer Muhammad Khan of Amec Foster Wheeler at 905-335-2353 (muhammad.khan@amecfw.com) for
further information on the project.
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